
From: Ron&Dianne {mai1to:nhdinosaurs~gmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 18, 2013 2:53 PM
To: PUC
Subject: Water rate increase

From what I understand Pennichuck buys water from the town of Raymond. If this is the case I’d
like to know why Raymond residents should have to pay for an increase for upgrades to
Pennichucks water treatment system.
Respectfully,
Dianne Rutledge
10 Regina Ave
Raymond,NH


